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I refer to your application for a licence, which was reccived by the Agency on 4 
November 20 14. 

I am to advise in accordance with Regulation 10(2)(b)(ii) of the EPA (Industrial 
Emissions) (Licensing) Regulations 20 13, that thc following information is required 
in support of the application under Regulation 9 of the Regulations: 

Munugement o j  Waste Sloruge 
1.  Provide a drawing that identifies the designated storage areas in which incoming 

waste and treated outputs will be stored, This should include storage areas 
associated with the bring centre. 

2. State the maximum amount of waste that will be stored in each designated storage 
area and the installation as a whole. 

3. State the maximum length of time the waste or other material will be stored in 
each designated storage area 

4. Confirm that treated waste is not baled at the installation. 

In addition to the above please also provide an updated non-technical summary to 
reflect the information provided in your reply. The non-technical summary must meet 
the requirements of Section A of the Industrial Emissions Licence Application form, 
which is available on the Agency's website www.epa.ie. 
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Note: Any telephone enquiries in relation to the above should be directed to Caroline 
Murphy at the number above. 
A11 written communications and replies should be directed to Noeleen Keavey, Office 
of Climate, Licensing, Resources & Research, EPA, PO Box 3000, Johnstown Castle 
Estate, County Wexford. 
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The requested information should be submitted to the Agency within 3 weeks of the 
date of this notice, in order to allow the Agency to process and determine your 
application. 

In the circumstances, you should make immediate arrangements to have the required 
document(s) (1 signed original and 1 copy in hardcopy format, and 2 copies of all 
files in electronic searchable PDF format on CD-ROM) submitted to the Agency 
without delay. Your response to this request should be directed to Noeleen Keavey, 
Administration Officer, Office of Climate, Licensing, Resources & Research. 

It should be noted that the eight-week period within which the Agency is to decide the 
proposed determination will commence on the day on which this notice has been 
complied with. If you have any further queries please contact Ms Caroline Murphy at 
the number above. 

Yours sincerely 

Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Climate, Licensing, Resourccs & Research 


